
MARK 0. HATFIELD 
OREGON 

Dear Vic: 

WASHINGTON, D. C . 

December 1, 1978 

Please accept my warmest congratulations on 
your election victory, 

The 1978 election was one of the most unique 
in Oregon history , made more dramatic by your 
remarkable effort. I know the campaign was 
long and difficult , but both you and Bob de ~ 
serve the highest praise for th~ tough but 
fair contest you waged. Your victory was a 
tribute to the t:r:-ust the people of Oregon 
have come to place in your abilities and 
years of dedication to the betterment of 
the State. 

If I can be of any possible assistance to you, 
please don 1 t hesitate to contact me . I join 
with many others to wish you the bery best of 
luck in the challenging decisions to come. 

Warmest personal regards. 

Honorable Victor Atiyeh 
7690 S.W. Fairmoor Street 
Portland, Oregon 97225 


